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We have had successful mail in voting in Oregon for decades. It is secure and there 

has been no significant fraud associated with mail in voting. Voting fraud is a 

republican/maga lie. We should be striving to make voting more accessible, not less. 

I am strongly opposed to requiring in person voting. OREGON should not go 

backwards with the trump administration. 


